
Resources Recovery Task Force 
Public Comment Session 
November 19, 5-6 p.m. 

Phoenix Auditorium, DEEP Offices, 79 Elm Street, Hartford, CT 
 

The Resources Recovery Task Force was established by the legislature in P.A. 13-285 to study 
the operations, financial stability, and business models of resource recovery facilities operating 
in Connecticut. All Task Force documents are accessible online at www.ct.gov/deep/rrtf. 

The Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection welcomes public 
comments related to the resource recovery and “waste-to-energy” industry in the state. Your 
comments will assist the Resources Recovery Task Force in carrying out its mission. 

Each speaker will be limited to three minutes; however the Task Force will also accept and 
review written comments. Please submit written comments to Lee Sawyer at 
lee.sawyer@ct.gov. 

For questions about the comment session, please call Lee Sawyer at 860-899-7821. 
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